
I am emailing about the coyote kill bill. This sort of thing must be stopped. To me it seems to a senseless 
act. Some of these animals can suffer in pain. Just one second of suffering is one second to much. I used 
to have auto and home owners insurance thru Country Companies. I dropped them once I learned they 
sponsored this deplorable act. It’s sad to think that these animals are killed just for the pleasure of 
humans.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
Barbara 
 


